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On Sunday, September 30, 2018, at 4:28 p.m., Clinton Police and Fire units
responded to a report of a vehicle fire inside Oakland Cemetery, 3900 N 3 St.,
Clinton. Upon arrival, responders located a pickup truck which was engulfed in
flame. The body of an adult male with injuries associated with fire was located in
close proximity to the vehicle. The victim is identified as Jason Heinitz, age 37, of
Clinton.

An investigation involving the Clinton Police Department, Clinton Fire
Department, lowa Fire Marshal and the lowa Medical Examiner is in progress.
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NOTICE: Criminal charges are merely an accusation and all defendants are
presumed innocent until and unless proven guilty.
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